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Article link: 

So many choices! What is best
for you?

Check out this CampusWell
article to learn about the best

methods to prevent pregnancy
or sexually transmitted

infections (STI). 



Main Phone Number: 
805-922-6966, Ext. 3212

Request Appointment Online

Main Contact email: 
studenthealth@hancockcollege.edu

You are also welcome to stop by the
health center, building J, to make
your appointment!

More information available on our
webpage. 
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HOW TO MAKE AN
APPOINTMENT 
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=hMLodBA0SUOFrHFXwgYDmih3Ud9V4KZKm-NI2Lms3ZtUQTFBMFJDWVVBQUEyN0Q2QkpJTjdKWFQ0WS4u&wdLOR=c05940237-2D08-2645-B47C-E260ADA8A441
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